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reducing the potential for frustration and despair often felt by teachers. This
practical resource will empower teachers to transform the unpredictable world of
troubled schools into places of learning and hope, for both themselves and their
students. As a former teacher said, "I wish I had read this book and realized that
I wasn't expected to have all the answers. I would probably still be teaching."
All Rivers Run to the Sea Elie Wiesel 2010-09-01 In this first volume of his twovolume autobiography, Wiesel takes us from his childhood memories of a traditional
and loving Jewish family in the Romanian village of Sighet through the horrors of
Auschwitz and Buchenwald and the years of spiritual struggle, to his emergence as
a witness for the Holocaust's martyrs and survivors and for the State of Israel,
and as a spokesman for humanity. With 16 pages of black-and-white photographs.
"From the abyss of the death camps Wiesel has come as a messenger to mankind--not
with a message of hate and revenge, but with one of brotherhood and atonement." -From the citation for the 1986 Nobel Peace Prize
Review and Test Preparation Guide for the Intermediate Latin Student Sally Davis
1994-01-01 This invaluable grammar review follows the same format as the Test
Guide for the Beginning Latin Student. It serves as an excellent supplement for
any intermediate Latin course or as preparation for standardized tests, such as
the National Latin Exam. The accompanying Teacher's Guides for both texts contain
complete keys to all exercises.
McGraw-Hill Education SAT 2020 Christopher Black 2019-05-24 Ace the SAT with this
essential study guide packed with skill-building techniques, practice tests, and
interactive features With more than 125 years of experience in education, McGrawHill is the name you trust to deliver results. Filled with targeted instructions
and abundant practice tests, MGH’s SAT 2020 will boost your test-taking confidence
and help you dramatically increase your scores. We will help you maximize your
study time and achieve your best score with: • 8 full-length practice tests (5 in
the book and 3 online) • A complete SAT course online with daily progress reports,
flashcards, games, and more •Practice questions just like the ones on the real SAT
•Challenge problems and reading comprehension tips • Student-tested strategies to
help you answer every type of SAT question •Skill-building techniques developed by
expert authors who have prepared thousands of exam takers for success
Cheat Kristin Butcher 2010-10-01 Laurel investigates a cheating scam at her high
school.
5 SAT Writing Practice Tests Paul G Simpson, IV 2010-04-01
The Night of Broken Glass Uta Gerhardt 2021-09-11 November 9th 1938 is widely seen
as a violent turning point in Nazi Germany’s assault on the Jews. An estimated 400
Jews lost their lives in the anti-Semitic pogrom and more than 30,000 were
imprisoned or sent to concentration camps, where many were brutally mistreated.
Thousands more fled their homelands in Germany and Austria, shocked by what they
had seen, heard and experienced. What they took with them was not only the pain of
saying farewell but also the memory of terrible scenes: attacks by mobs of drunken
Nazis, public humiliations, burning synagogues, inhuman conditions in overcrowded
prison cells and concentration camp barracks. The reactions of neighbours and
passersby to these barbarities ranged from sympathy and aid to scorn, mockery, and
abuse. In 1939 the Harvard sociologist Edward Hartshorne gathered eyewitness
accounts of the Kristallnacht from hundreds of Jews who had fled, but Hartshorne
joined the Secret Service shortly afterwards and the accounts he gathered were
forgotten – until now. These eyewitness testimonies – published here for the first
time with a Foreword by Saul Friedländer, the Pulitzer Prize historian and
Holocaust survivor – paint a harrowing picture of everyday violence in one of
Europe’s darkest moments. This unique and disturbing document will be of great
interest to anyone interested in modern history, Nazi Germany and the historical
experience of the Jews.
McGraw-Hill Education SAT Elite 2021 Christopher Black 2020-05-18 Publisher's
Note: Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not guaranteed by the
publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online entitlements included
with the product. Ace the SAT with this essential study guide packed with skillbuilding techniques, practice tests, and interactive features With more than 125
years of experience in education, McGraw-Hill is the name you trust to deliver
results. This MHE guide is the most comprehensive and relevant prep tool on the
market. We will help you excel on the SAT with: 8 full-length practice tests (5 in
the book + 3 online) Realistic practice questions with thorough answer
explanations that reflect Evidence-Based Reading and Writing, Heat of Algebra, and
all other question types you’ll see on test day Hundreds of Math practice
questions like the ones on the SAT, covering both grid-ins and multiple-choice
answers Challenge Problems throughout the book that reflect the SAT’s most
difficult concepts Reading Comprehension tips you won’t find anywhere else
Student-tested strategies by expert authors who prepared thousands of exam takers
for success
Popcorn Days & Buttermilk Nights Gary Paulsen 1989 Carley recalls the
extraordinary summer when, as a troubled fourteen-year-old, he first came to
northern Minnesota to stay with his blacksmith Uncle David and gained not only new
skills but also a new sense of himself.
A Mad Desire to Dance Elie Wiesel 2009-02-17 From Elie Wiesel, a recipient of the
Nobel Peace Prize and one of our fiercest moral voices, a provocative and deeply
thoughtful new novel about a life shaped by the worst horrors of the twentieth
century and one man’s attempt to reclaim happiness. Doriel, a European expatriate
living in New York, suffers from a profound sense of desperation and loss. His
mother, a member of the Resistance, survived World War II only to die in an
accident, together with his father, soon after. Doriel was a child during the war,
and his knowledge of the Holocaust is largely limited to what he finds in movies,
newsreels, and books—but it is enough. Doriel’s parents and their secrets haunt
him, leaving him filled with longing but unable to experience the most basic joys
in life. He plunges into an intense study of Judaism, but instead of finding
solace, he comes to believe that he is possessed by a dybbuk. Surrounded by
ghosts, spurred on by demons, Doriel finally turns to Dr. Thérèse Goldschmidt, a
psychoanalyst who finds herself particularly intrigued by her patient. The two
enter into an uneasy relationship based on exchange: of dreams, histories, and
secrets. Despite Doriel’s initial resistance, Dr. Goldschmidt helps to bring him
to a crossroads—and to a shocking denouement. In Doriel’s journey into the darkest
regions of the soul, Elie Wiesel has written one of his most profoundly moving
works of fiction, grounded always by his unparalleled moral compass.
McGraw-Hill Education SAT Elite 2019 Christopher Black 2018-05-11 Dramatically
raise your SAT score with this go-to-study guided filled with test-taking tips,
practice tests and more! With more than 125 years of experience in education,

A Beggar in Jerusalem Elie Wiesel 2013-02-13 When the Six-Day War began, Elie
Wiesel rushed to Israel. "I went to Jerusalem because I had to go somewhere, I had
to leave the present and bring it back to the past. You see, the man who came to
Jerusalem then came as a beggar, a madman, not believing his eyes and ears, and
above all, his memory." This haunting novel takes place in the days following the
Six-Day War. A Holocaust survivor visits the newly reunited city of Jerusalem. At
the Western Wall he encounters the beggars and madmen who congregate there every
evening, and who force him to confront the ghosts of his past and his ties to the
present. Weaving together myth and mystery, parable and paradox, Wiesel bids the
reader to join him on a spiritual journey back and forth in time, always returning
to Jerusalem.
That Book about Harvard Eric Kester 2012-07-01 "Eric Kester has written the kind
of book I wish I had the courage and insight to write. His illuminations on
everything from Larry Summers to the Harvard football team to cheating, tourists,
and competitiveness are dead–on. His writing has also provided me with some of the
best laugh–out–loud moments I've had in recent years. God knows Harvard could use
some humor!" —PETER OLSON, FORMER CEO OF RANDOM HOUSE, HARVARD GRADUATE, AND
CURRENT HARVARD PROFESSOR One of the most thrilling and terrifying days of your
life is the first day of college, when you step onto campus filled with the
excitement of all the possibilities ahead—and panic about if you'll make it and
how you'll fit in. Now imagine that same feeling, but you're in the middle of the
lawn at the world's most prestigious university. In your underwear. Thus begins
one of the craziest years ever at Harvard, in which Eric Kester finds himself in a
cheating scheme, trying to join a prestigious Finals Club, and falling for a
stunning type-A brunette...who happened to be standing there in shock that first
day when he made his red-faced stroll across the Harvard Yard. That Book about
Harvard is the hilarious and heartwarming story of trying to find your place in a
new world, the unending quest to fit in, and how the moments that change your life
often happen in the most unexpected ways. Eric Kester graduated from Harvard in
2008, where he wrote a popular column for the undergraduate newspaper, the
Crimson. Now a featured writer for CollegeHumor.com, Eric has also contributed to
the Boston Globe, someEcards.com, and Dorkly.com.
McGraw-Hill Education SAT 2021 Christopher Black 2020-05-01 Publisher's Note:
Products purchased from Third Party sellers are not guaranteed by the publisher
for quality, authenticity, or access to any online entitlements included with the
product. Ace the SAT with this essential study guide packed with skill-building
techniques, practice tests, and interactive features With more than 125 years of
experience in education, McGraw-Hill is the name you trust to deliver results.
This MHE guide is the most comprehensive and relevant prep tool on the market. We
will help you excel on the SAT with: 8 full-length practice tests (5 in the book +
3 online) Realistic practice questions with thorough answer explanations that
reflect Evidence-Based Reading and Writing, Heat of Algebra, and all other
question types you’ll see on test day Hundreds of Math practice questions like the
ones on the SAT, covering both grid-ins and multiple-choice answers Challenge
Problems throughout the book that reflect the SAT’s most difficult concepts
Reading Comprehension tips you won’t find anywhere else Student-tested strategies
by expert authors who prepared thousands of exam takers for success
Escape from Camp 14 Blaine Harden 2012-03-29 With a New Foreword The
heartwrenching New York Times bestseller about the only known person born inside a
North Korean prison camp to have escaped. North Korea’s political prison camps
have existed twice as long as Stalin’s Soviet gulags and twelve times as long as
the Nazi concentration camps. No one born and raised in these camps is known to
have escaped. No one, that is, except Shin Dong-hyuk. In Escape From Camp 14,
Blaine Harden unlocks the secrets of the world’s most repressive totalitarian
state through the story of Shin’s shocking imprisonment and his astounding
getaway. Shin knew nothing of civilized existence—he saw his mother as a
competitor for food, guards raised him to be a snitch, and he witnessed the
execution of his mother and brother. The late “Dear Leader” Kim Jong Il was
recognized throughout the world, but his country remains sealed as his third son
and chosen heir, Kim Jong Eun, consolidates power. Few foreigners are allowed in,
and few North Koreans are able to leave. North Korea is hungry, bankrupt, and
armed with nuclear weapons. It is also a human rights catastrophe. Between 150,000
and 200,000 people work as slaves in its political prison camps. These camps are
clearly visible in satellite photographs, yet North Korea’s government denies they
exist. Harden’s harrowing narrative exposes this hidden dystopia, focusing on an
extraordinary young man who came of age inside the highest security prison in the
highest security state. Escape from Camp 14 offers an unequalled inside account of
one of the world’s darkest nations. It is a tale of endurance and courage,
survival and hope.
A Night Divided (Scholastic Gold) Jennifer A. Nielsen 2015-08-25 From NYT
bestselling author Jennifer A. Nielsen comes a stunning thriller about a girl who
must escape to freedom after the Berlin Wall divides her family between east and
west. A Night Divided joins the Scholastic Gold line, which features award-winning
and beloved novels. Includes exclusive bonus content!With the rise of the Berlin
Wall, Gerta finds her family suddenly divided. She, her mother, and her brother
Fritz live on the eastern side, controlled by the Soviets. Her father and middle
brother, who had gone west in search of work, cannot return home. Gerta knows it
is dangerous to watch the wall, yet she can't help herself. She sees the East
German soldiers with their guns trained on their own citizens; she, her family,
her neighbors and friends are prisoners in their own city.But one day on her way
to school, Gerta spots her father on a viewing platform on the western side,
pantomiming a peculiar dance. Gerta concludes that her father wants her and Fritz
to tunnel beneath the wall, out of East Berlin. However, if they are caught, the
consequences will be deadly. No one can be trusted. Will Gerta and her family find
their way to freedom?
The Night Trilogy Elie Wiesel 2008-04-15 Three works deal with a concentration
camp survivor, a hostage holder in Palestine, and a recovering accident victim.
What Should I Do? Anna Ershler Richert 2012 What Should I Do? is a practical guide
to the everyday dilemmas of the urban classroom. It offers a lifeline to both
beginning teachers who are struggling to be successful and to the teacher
educators who are trying to prepare them for these challenges. The author uses
narratives of practice, written by novice teachers, to help readers experience a
variety of dilemmas they are likely to encounter in the classroom. By engaging
with and analyzing the cases, readers come to see that the "problems" of teaching
are actually "dilemmas" that have no clear-cut right or wrong solution, thus
elie-wiesel-night-test-answer-key

1/2

Downloaded from samkokarena.5game.in.th on August 15, 2022 by guest

McGraw-Hill is the name you trust to deliver results. This MHE guide is the most
comprehensive and relevant prep tool on the market. We will help you excel on the
SAT with: -8 full-length practice tests -Realistic practice questions with
thorough answer explanations that reflect Evidence-Based Reading and Writing, Heat
of Algebra, and all other question types you’ll see on test day-Hundreds of Math
practice questions like the ones on the SAT, covering both grid-ins and multiplechoice answers-A complete Diagnostic test to measure your results and track your
improvement -Student-tested strategies by expert authors who prepared thousands of
exam takers for success Why the Elite Edition? If you are a smart, hard-working,
and high-achieving student aiming for nothing less than your personal best – this
study guide is for you! In addition to the materials in the book, the SAT ELITE
edition gives you access to the unique online prep course you can access anytime,
anywhere, offering:-3 additional practice tests-An interactive personalized study
plan with daily goals-Powerful analytics to chart your progress-Digital flash
cards, games, and feedback from your peers preparing for the same test Challenge
ProblemsKeep an eye out for challenge problems throughout the book that reflect
the SAT’s most difficult concepts. Reading Comprehension Tips Take advantage of
specific tips for mastering the Reading Comprehension section you won’t find
anywhere else.
Elie Wiesel's Night Harold Bloom 2009-01-01 Discusses the characters, plot and
writing of Night by Elie Wiesel. Includes critical essays on the novel and a brief
biography of the author.
McGraw-Hill Education SAT 2019 Christopher Black 2018-05-09 Improve your score and
ace the SAT with this essential study guide packed with targeted instruction and
valuable practice tests With more than 125 years of experience in education,
McGraw-Hill is the name you trust to deliver results. This MHE guide is the most
comprehensive and relevant prep tool on the market. We will help you excel on the
SAT with: •5 full-length practice tests •Realistic practice questions with
thorough answer explanations that reflect Evidence-Based Reading and Writing,
Heart of Algebra, and all other question types you’ll see on test day•Hundreds of
Math practice questions like the ones on the SAT, covering both grid-ins and
multiple-choice answers•A complete Diagnostic test to measure your results and
track your improvement •Student-tested strategies by expert authors who prepared
thousands of exam takers for success Challenge ProblemsKeep an eye out for
challenge problems throughout the book that reflect the SAT’s most difficult
concepts. Reading Comprehension Tips Take advantage of specific tips for mastering
the Reading Comprehension section you won’t find anywhere else.
Crisis, Conscience, and Choices Choices for the 21st Century Education Project
1994
Weekly Weather and Crop Bulletin 1994
Farewell to Manzanar Jeanne Wakatsuki Houston 2002 The American-born author
describes her family's experiences and impressions when they were forced to
relocate to a camp for the Japanese in Owens Valley, California, called Manzanar,
during World War II, detailing how she, among others, survived in a place of
oppression, confusion, and humiliation. Reissue.
Arresting Communication Jim Glennon 2013-01-01 Arresting Communication: The
Academy Edition was written by Lt. Jim Glennon a 30 year law enforcement veteran
who also taught at a Police Academy for 12 years. The book can be used by
academies as a blueprint for training as well as by recruit officers looking for
the tools necessary to communicate effectively during any type of interaction. It
includes subjects such as: body language, proxemics, detecting deception, how to
get confessions, developing rapport, avoiding citizen complaints, and
understanding the fundamental needs of the Human Animal. In addition, the book
advises those entering the profession on how to make it through the Academy as
well as the subsequent Probation Period that follows graduation and employment.
McGraw-Hill Education SAT Elite 2020 Christopher Black 2019-05-30 Ace the SAT with
this essential study guide packed with skill-building techniques, practice tests,
and interactive features With more than 125 years of experience in education,
McGraw-Hill is the name you trust to deliver results. This essential guide is the
most comprehensive and relevant prep tool on the market. Filled with targeted
instructions and abundant practice tests, this guide will boost your test-taking
confidence and help you dramatically increase your scores. We will help you
maximize your study time and achieve your best score with: • 8 full-length
practice tests (5 in the book and 3 online)• NEW: “100 Extra Challenging SAT
Questions” section• A complete SAT course online with daily progress reports,
flashcards, games, and more•Practice questions just like the ones on the real SAT•
Challenge problems and reading comprehension tips• Student-tested strategies to
help you answer every type of SAT question• Skill-building techniques developed by
expert authors who have prepared thousands of exam takers for success A new
section, “100 Extra Challenging Question: SAT Problems Every Top-Scoring Student
Should Know,” covers the most difficult concepts on the exam and includes expanded
answer explanations.
Study Guide to Accompany World Religions, Warren Matthews David C. Prejsnar 1995
Hostage Robert Crais 2010-12-16 Would you sacrifice another family to save your
own? Jeff Talley left his high-stress job as a frontline negotiator with the
LAPD's SWAT unit when he failed to prevent a man from killing his family and then
himself. Talley takes the chief-of-police job in a sleepy, affluent suburb, but he
is soon plunged back into the high-pressure world he left behind when three young
men, fleeing a robbery, burst into a home and take the family hostage. For Talley,
the nightmare has barely begun. Because this isn't just any house. It belongs to
an accountant who launders money for LA's renegade Mafia family - and they don't
want the police involved...
Vocabulary from Classical Roots Norma Fifer 1994-01-01 Ideal for students
mastering a growing content-area vocabulary in social studies, science, and
mathematics multisyllabic Greek- and Latin-based words help students unlock the
meanings of literally thousands of words.
Night of the Twisters Ivy Ruckman 1986-09-25 When a tornado watch is issued one
Tuesday evening in June, twelve-year-old Dan Hatch and his best friend, Arthur,
don't think much of it. After all, tornado warnings are a way of life during the
summer in Grand Island, Nebraska. But soon enough, the wind begins to howl, and
the lights and telephone stop working. Then the emergency siren starts to wail.
Dan, his baby brother, and Arthur have only seconds to get to the basement before
the monstrous twister is on top of them. Little do they know that even if they do
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survive the storm, their ordeal will have only just begun. . . .
The Hiding Place Corrie Ten Boom 2012-07-19 The #1 testimony book that every
Christian needs to read. Despite the danger and threat of discovery, the ten Boom
family courageously offered shelter to persecuted Jews during the Nazi occupation
of Holland. Then a trap brought about the family's arrest. Could God's love shine
through, even in Ravensbruck?
Ancient Civilizations Through the Renaissance Stanley Mayer Burstein 2010-12-31
Honors Physics Essentials Dan Fullerton 2011-12-13
Night Elie Wiesel 2013-09-10 A New Translation From The French By Marion Wiesel
Born in Sighet, Transylvania, Elie Wiesel was a teenager when he and his family
were taken from their home in 1944 and deported to the Auschwitz concentration
camp, and then to Buchenwald. Night is the terrifying record of Elie Wiesel's
memories of the death of his family, the death of his own innocence, and his
despair as a deeply observant Jew confronting the absolute evil of man. This new
translation by his wife and most frequent translator, Marion Wiesel, corrects
important details and presents the most accurate rendering in English of Elie
Wiesel's seminal work.
Teaching "Night" Facing History and Ourselves 2017-11-20 Teaching "Night"
interweaves a literary analysis of Elie Wiesel's powerful and poignant memoir with
an exploration of the relevant historical context that surrounded his experience
during the Holocaust.
The Voyage of the Frog Gary Paulsen 1989 When David goes out on his sailboat to
scatter his recently deceased uncle's ashes to the wind, he is caught in a fierce
storm and must survive many days on his own as he works out his feelings about
life and his uncle.
McGraw-Hill Education SAT 2022 Christopher Black 2021-04-30 Ace the SAT with this
essential study guide packed with skill-building techniques, practice tests, and
interactive features Make the most of your study time and achieve your best score
on the SAT with this multi-platform program. Developed by professional SAT
coaches, this comprehensive resource is packed with targeted instructions, testtaking strategies, and more than 700 exercises to help you master every skill on
the SAT. You’ll find a total of eight full-length practice tests and all the tools
you need to build your skills and your test-taking confidence. McGraw Hill’s SAT
2022 features: 8 full-length practice tests (5 in the book and 3 online) New
content addressing how the SAT is changing in the post-COVID times, with complete
explanation of the new SAT LandscapeTM and how it affects new students A complete
online SAT course with daily progress reports, flashcards, games, and more
Practice questions just like the ones on the real SAT Tips for improving your
reading comprehension Student-tested strategies to help you answer every type of
SAT question Skill-building techniques developed by expert authors who have
prepared thousands of exam takers for success
McGraw-Hill Education SAT Elite 2022 Christopher Black 2021-04-30 Ace the SAT with
this essential study guide packed with skill-building techniques, practice tests,
and interactive features Make the most of your study time and achieve your best
score on the SAT with this comprehensive, multi-platform program. Developed by
professional SAT coaches, McGraw-Hill Education’s SAT ELITE 2022 is packed with
targeted instructions, test-taking strategies, and more than 700 exercises to help
you master every skill on the SAT. A total of eight full-length practice tests
helps you build your skills and boost your test-taking confidence. McGraw-Hill
Education’s SAT Elite Edition 2022 features: 8 full-length practice tests (5 in
the book and 3 online) An improved and revised “200 Elite Tools for Top-Scoring
Students” bonus section New content addressing how the SAT is changing in the
post-COVID times, with complete explanation of the new SAT LandscapeTM and how it
affects new students A complete online SAT course with daily progress reports,
flashcards, games, and more Practice questions just like the ones on the real SAT
Tips for improving your reading comprehension Student-tested strategies to help
you answer every type of SAT question Skill-building techniques developed by
expert authors who have prepared thousands of exam takers for success
Is It Night or Day? Fern Schumer Chapman 2010-03-16 It's 1938, and twelve-year-old
Edith is about to move from the tiny German village she's lived in all her life to
a place that seems as foreign as the moon: Chicago, Illinois. And she will be
doing it alone. This dramatic and chilling novel about one girl's escape from
Hitler's Germany was inspired by the experiences of the author's mother, one of
twelve hundred children rescued by Americans as part of the One Thousand Children
project. This title has Common Core connections. Is It Night or Day? is a 2011
Bank Street - Best Children's Book of the Year.
Night, Elie Wiesel Mary Ellen Snodgrass 1998 Instructional materials for use with
Elie Wiesel's autobiography Night. Includes a synopsis, time line of the action,
themes and motifs, activities to promote comprehension, cross-curricular
activities, a vocabulary test , two comprehension tests, and answer key.
A Walk in the Night Alex La Guma 1968 Of French and Malagasy stock, involved in
South African politics from an early age, Alex La Guma was arrested for treason
with 155 others in 1956 and finally acquitted in 1960. During the State of
Emergency following the Sharpeville massacre he was detained for five months.
Continuing to write, he endured house arrest and solitary confinement. La Guma
left South Africa as a refugee in 1966 and lived in exile in London and Havana. He
died in 1986. A Walk in the Night and Other Stories reveals La Guma as one of the
most important African writers of his time. These works reveal the plight of nonwhites in apartheid South Africa, laying bare the lives of the poor and the
outcasts who filled the ghettoes and shantytowns.
Acid Test Tom Shroder 2014-09-09 “A book that should start a long-overdue national
conversation.” —Dave Barry With the F.D.A. agreeing to new trials to test MDMA
(better known as Ecstasy) as a treatment for PTSD—which, if approved, could be
available as a drug by 2021—Acid Test is leading the charge in an evolving
conversation about psychedelic drugs. Despite their current illegality, many
Americans are already familiar with their effects. Yet while LSD and MDMA have
proven extraordinarily effective in treating anxiety disorders such as PTSD, they
still remain off-limits to the millions who might benefit from them. Through the
stories of three very different men, award-winning journalist Tom Shroder covers
the drugs’ roller-coaster history from their initial reception in the 1950s to the
negative stereotypes that persist today. At a moment when popular opinion is
rethinking the potential benefits of some illegal drugs, and with new research
coming out every day, Acid Test is a fascinating and informative must-read.
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